
 

 

25 Adelaide St. E 
Suite 1602 
Toronto ON, M5C 3A1 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 12, 2007 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 

Re: EB-2007-0791 
 
The Association of Power Producers of Ontario (APPrO) requests Observer 
status in the above noted proceeding. Other than to indicate our preference for a 
written hearing as a cost-effective and efficient manner in which to proceed, 
APPrO does not intend to provide comments, or to make any oral presentation. 
 
We reserve all our rights with respect to this hearing including seeking Intervenor 
status at a later date should such be required. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
David Butters 
President 


